
         [DATE] 
 
Hon. [Name] 
[Title] 
Address 
 
RE: World Health Organization 
 
Dear [Official]: 
 
I am writing to express my great concerns regarding a proposed international agreement that would 
relinquish control over our healthcare freedoms to an unelected international bureaucracy.   
 
As you may be aware, there is a vote scheduled between May 27 and June 1 of this year at the World 
Health Assembly in Geneva, Switzerland.  There, member nations of the World Health Organization 
(“WHO”) will consider amendments to International Health Regulations (IHR) and a new Pandemic 
Treaty. 
 
If adopted, these international agreements would authorize the World Health Organization to 
declare a “public health emergency,” giving its corrupt leaders extensive powers to mandate 
worldwide experimental vaccinations, masks, business and school closures, and travel 
restrictions.  The Biden Administration has every intention of supporting these efforts and handing 
over US sovereignty to the WHO, even without giving the US Senate the opportunity to exercise its 
constitutional authority to debate the Pandemic Treaty. 
 
WHO’s current Director-General is Dr. Tedros Adhanom Ghebreyesus, the individual who did so 
much damage while supposedly protecting Americans, and the world, during the Covid-19 
pandemic.  The Associated Press has reported that Dr. Tedros and the WHO collaborated with the 
Chinese Communist Party (CCP) and Chinese officials in shutting down efforts to determine the 
origin of the Covid-19 virus from the beginning of the outbreak, damaging international efforts to 
contain and counter the deadly virus.  Dr. Tedros praised the authoritarian regime’s responses to 
the virus including its severe, punishing lockdowns.  
 
Imagine what Dr. Tedros and the WHO would do with these new powers, which would extend to 
declaring “climate change” and “poverty and hunger” as potential public health emergencies.  The 
WHO bureaucrats will have complete authority in “combating misinformation and disinformation” 
about an emerging pandemic, raising the dangers of censorship to levels even far greater than we 
saw our own government engage in during the Covid-19 pandemic.   
 
Because treaties circumvent domestic law, this would be the most devastating attempt to strip us 
of our Sovereignty – to take away our freedom of choice – and would begin the process of eroding 
our Constitutional rights by way of this Pandemic Treaty.  
 
As a proud American who seeks to preserve our individual freedoms and our nation’s traditions, I 
urge you to do all in your power to oppose the Biden Administration’s efforts to advance this 
surrender of our national sovereignty. 
 
Respectfully, 


